
CAPTAIN’S CATCH-UP 
Captain Webb Primary School Newsletter September 29th 2023 

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

Mrs Passey is currently monitoring our school attendance.  
The overall target for good attendance is 96.5%.  Please ensure 
you send your child into school, even if they are feeling a little 
under the weather, we will keep an eye on them and will contact you                               
immediately if they need to go home.  

Can we also remind you that no holidays will be authorised during term time, we 
would be grateful for your support with this. 

 At the end of every half term, we will be sending home a copy of your child’s 
attendance for your information.   

Please also ensure that your child is in school on time ready for registration: 

The school day: Drop off will be at 8.40am and pick up at 3.15pm.  Please ensure 
your children arrive at school on time and that you remain with them until they 
are handed over to a teacher. 

                                

Tuesday 10th October   
School Photos                         

Wednesday 11th October    
Y1 Parent Workshop                                            

Y6 Polar Regions Workshop                      

Friday 20th October                      
Y6 Class Assembly                                                              

Tuesday 24th October               
Reception Tiny Town Visit                 

Friday 27th October               
Mufti Day                                             

Break up for half term                     

Monday 6th November               
Return back to school                     

Tuesday 14th November  
Parent Consultation Day                         

Tuesday 28th November  

Whole School Flu Immunisations                                  

 Secondary 

School                         

Applications                    

Year 6                               

Parents/Carers,                                                                                        

To apply for a                  

secondary school 

place for                                             

September 2024, 

you will need to              

apply online at                                                             

www.telford.gov.uk/

admissions                                                        

The online                        

application system 

is now available.                                       

The closing date for 

all applications is 

31st October 2023 

Early Collection of Children              
We are having a number of children being collected 

early.  When children leave school early, they miss 

vital parts of their educational day.  Please can you 

try to ensure that any appointments are made out of 

school time.  If this can not be avoided, then please 

bring in the relevant evidence to the main office. 

As part of their topic on ‘Memory Box’, Year 1 went to                

Weston Park to look at and play with some traditional                         

Victorian toys.  They also made and played with their 

own   (a cup & ball) made from a paper cone and             

woollen pom pom!  They were also able to explore the 

sensory herb garden and toasted marshmallows around 

the campfire, during a forest school session. 

  

National Poetry Day on 

Thursday 5th October                

keep a look out for poetry       

performances on our website 

https://www.captainwebbprimary.org/ 


